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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We have already reached our third week back and it has flown by in school! The children continue to be very settled 
and the new routines are becoming second nature for them. I'm so proud of how well they have returned to school. 
  
Last week our Reception pupils completed their first full week in school. They have been brilliant and have settled 
in really quickly. The teachers have all told me how impressed they've been with the children - well done!  
 
As you know, we are following clear guidelines in school and we are incredibly grateful to parents for being so careful, 
following our systems, not sending children into school with any of the COVID symptoms and for engaging in the 
testing where necessary. We know it has been challenging for some families to obtain tests but we thank you for 
your perseverance. I know that you appreciate that any of the measures and any changes we make are for the 
benefit and safety of our pupils, families and staff. 
 
I am excited to announce that we now have new school website. We have invested a lot of money in order to make 
it more user friendly. We are really excited as we are going to be able to use it to post online learning videos and 
parent workshop videos – so watch this space. We will also be launching our new twitter page- you will be receiving 
a photo permission form this week. 
 
Finally I would just like to thank the many families who have offered their well wishes and support to our incredible 
staff during this time who are working extremely hard and taking on new jobs and helping out with things in order 
to make things run smoothly.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Mrs Driver 
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